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Hi Anna Maria,
 
Here is another comment for the rule.
 
 
Marde Mensinger - CPM®
Navigable Waterways Program Manager
Idaho Department of Lands
300 N. 6th Street, Suite 103 Boise, ID 83702
Office: (208) 334-0248
Email: mmensinger@idl.idaho.gov
Web: https://www.idl.idaho.gov

 
 
From: Alexander Nickolatos <anickolatos@korepower.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2025 10:25 AM
To: Marde Mensinger <MMensinger@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment

 
CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments
BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service
desk with any concerns.
 

Hi,
Thank you for hosting the call today.  I noticed that on page 37 (“28”), a pylon is no longer
defined with the deletions.  As edited, it seems to read “A that is placed in placed into the
lakebed and used to support encroachments.”
 
I’m sure I’ll have some other thoughts.
 
Alexander

Alexander Nickolatos ​​​​

Chief Financial Officer
+1 (208) 758-9394
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